
Report re-: Saltash Youth Council    / Cllr Julia Peggs 

2019 was a year of two halves, a great deal of work by everyone that ended in 

disappointment, the cancellation of Mission Youth event due to adverse weather, but 

safety must come first .Then efforts into the “Youth Awards” were cancelled due to 

insufficient nominations, and was not financially viable to proceed .However, the 

successes outweighed the failures, as a great many organizations and individuals 

benefitted both financially and morally because of STYC. 

In November STYC were active in Callington Honey Fair providing assistance and 

erecting a marquee for Pasty Making. A success that will hopefully be replicated at 

Saltash May Fair 2020. 

Volunteers for various organizations e.g. Rainbows, Brownies, Cubs etc are 

desperately needed as there are huge waiting lists in Saltash for children to join. 

The Core have recently signed a 30 year lease, so are secure with their future 

property, and continue to do great work in Saltash .Livewire also continues to do 

fantastic work, supporting mental health and wellbeing of our young people We should 

be very proud of the work undertaken by the above, and other organizations like The 

Junk Yard and many more. 

Grants given by STYC include-: 

£250 the Core Summer activities 

£250 Saltash rugby club, end of season awards 

£150 Hazel Lightly, help with expenses for ballet dancing in Hong Kong 

£250 Saltash Junior football new strip 

£250 Amateur Boxing new practice gloves 

£250 Livewire, transport for elderly/ Dementia for music therapy  

£250 Transport for Girl guide summer camp  

£150 James Randle, assit with expenses to Miami for International sailing competition. 

£250 Junk Yard towards “The vault “a reward scheme for good deeds. 

£250 Fire cadet’s assistance with travel to Belgium Remembrance  

£250 Town Band Instruments 

£150 E Smith expenses towards International Scout Camp 

£82 Saltash Youth Council banner. 



Our thanks go to the many dedicated volunteers who give their time, and commitment 

for our Young People. 

 

 

 


